香港浸會大學教職員工會

Hong Kong Baptist University Faculty and Staff Union

團結 • Solidarity 自主 • Autonomy 公義 • Justice

工會聲明

The Union representative met with the President and Vice Chancellor Prof. Albert Chan on Monday evening (November 8) to exchange views on topics of mutual concern.

We discussed a range of topics, including the top slicing policy, the performance appraisal method, the dismissal mechanism, the personnel management system and substantiation procedures.

We appreciate PVC's sincerity and find the meeting constructive to building a culture of dialogue, collegiality and trust on campus.

While we look forward to further dialogue and cooperation with the PVC, we encourage all our colleagues to speak up on university policies and governance at this time of change and challenge.

Executive Committee

Hong Kong Baptist University Faculty And Staff Union

浸大教職員工會的代表在星期一(十一月八日)已與校長陳新滋教授會晤,交換有關 大學管理方面的意見。

今次的討論內容,包括最近教資會提出的學額回撥計劃;教職員工作表現評估方法;解僱程序;人事管理制度;及教職員轉為實任制的程序等問題。

工會代表欣賞陳校長的誠意,會議也十分有建設性,有助彼此建立了對話、協作、 互信的文化。

工會期待與校長日後有更多的對話與合作,亦鼓勵會每位同事,在此充滿轉變和 挑戰的時期,就大學政策和管治措施,積極表達意見。

香港浸會大學教職員工會理事會敬啟 二零一零年十一月十一日

Fax: 3520 7656 Website: http://www.buunion.org.hk E-mail: buunion@hkbu.edu.hk